
 

Family Advisory Board 

 
The Town of Estes Park is accepting applications for the Family Advisory Board. 
This Board advises the Town Board and Town staff on issues of importance to 
families in the Estes Valley.  
 
Qualifications for the Family Advisory Board: Members shall reside within the Estes 
Park School District R-3 for at least one (1) year, have experience with issues 
facing families in the Estes Valley, and have adequate time to devote to the Family 
Advisory Board (at least six (6) hours per month). Members shall continue to be 
residents of the Estes Park School District R-3 during their term. 
 
Members will be required to attend one meeting per month, scheduled for the first 
Thursday of every month from 3:30 pm – 5:30 pm. 
 
Please reference the Town of Estes Park’s website: www.estes.org to learn more 
about the Family Advisory Board. 
 

 
The volunteer application is available on the Town’s website at 
www.estes.org/volunteering. Submit Volunteer Application, resume and cover 
letter. This position is open until filled. For questions, contact the Town Clerk’s 
Office at townclerk@estes.org or by calling 970-577-4777. 
 
Correspondence regarding the status of applications will be made via email. By 
choice the Town of Estes Park is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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